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Pursuant to the provisions of article 226 of the Law 6/2023, of March 17, on Securities 

Markets and Investment Services, Grifols S.A. ("Grifols" or the "Company") hereby 

informs about the following 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

Grifols informs that today it has received from the Spanish Securities Market Commission 

("CNMV") a notification stating that its Executive Committee has decided to initiate an 

administrative disciplinary proceeding in connection with the report of the conclusions 

drawn by the CNMV dated 21 March 2024, filed by the Company as Inside Information 

note on the same day. In this regard, Grifols wishes to inform that the penalty proposed 

to be imposed on the Company for the incidents indicated in the aforementioned report 

of conclusions does not exceed €1,000,000. 

Grifols also informs that it considers that this sanction is not material and, therefore, it 

will have no impact on its financial statements.  

Furthermore, the Company wishes to confirm that there are no new elements in the 

document received regarding the initiation of the administrative disciplinary proceeding 

in addition to those included in the conclusions report from the CNMV dated 21 March 

2024. 

 

In Barcelona, on 25 September 2024  

 

 

 

Nuria Martín Barnés 

Secretary to the Board of Directors  
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